
Just So You Know Announcements are sent by email only. They are also posted on 
 the bulletin board in the clubhouse. If you have a neighbor who does not get email, 
please share with them and encourage them to check the bulletin board often. 

 

 

Friendly Reminders 

• The skunks are very active.  We are 

finding food items in yards of unit 

owners. Please do not place any 

food in your yard. 

• If you have issues with the contrac-

tors or their work, please call Gloria.  

Do not speak to the contractors.   

 

Thanks, Board of Directors 


